

Michelle's Newsletter - Autumn Term 1

2020







We are also reading ...
'Shh! we have a plan' and
'Sausages'





Welcome Back!

It is wonderful to see all the children back in the academy, looking so smart in their uniform and ready to learn after so long away from school.



Marvellous Me is an app that allows us to share photos and send messages about your child's learning. Please ensure that you are signed up. If you need help setting the app up, please do not hesitate to ask.

Our First Week!

We have had a wonderful start to this term and have been getting used to routines and new activities.



Our Curriculum:

We have many exciting activities planned this half term.

Art and craft will play a big part in our curriculum work this half term where we will be completing activities linked to natural materials and the artist Andy Goldsworthy.



PE will be on a Monday morning and Thursday afternoon. Please send a PE kit in on these days. PE will take place outside this term. Thank you for bringing a PE kit into school. If you would like to bring in outdoor clothing, for example, a tracksuit and trainers, this would be helpful. Thank you.





Home/school communication books

All children have been given home/school books to take home so you can communicate any needs your child may have during the school day. Also, we may need to pass on information to you about your child so along with Marvellous Me, these books help us to do this. Thank you for including the home /school book in your child's book bag every day.

Happiness Boxes

To introduce our work on feelings, we have made a happiness box. In this box we would like to keep things that make us happy such as a photo of our family or a small object. Please send in anything that makes your child happy (as long as it will fit in a shoe box and can stay in school).

